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Fairfield County Clerk of Courts 

Announces Saturday Hours at the 

Pickerington Title Office 

 
In an effort to continue to improve customer service within the Fairfield County Clerk of Courts 

Office, Clerk Branden C. Meyer is announcing the addition of Saturday hours at the 

Pickerington Title office. The implementation of this newly extended work week will begin on 

Saturday, January 10, 2015, with the hours being from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon.  The addition of 

these hours will not increase the salary dollars being paid to employees.  Those staff members 

who work on Saturdays will flex out their hours during the same work week.  

 

One of the extremely important functions of the Clerk’s two Title Department locations is to 

issue and preserve all motor vehicle and watercraft titles in Fairfield County, while remaining 

compliant with the laws of the State of Ohio’s Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV).  Mr. Meyer 

began to study the idea of offering their services at both title locations on Saturday and is now 

responding to his customers’ demands.  It is important to note that the Fairfield County Clerk of 

Courts Lancaster Title office located in Lancaster at 982 Liberty Drive and both of the State’s 

BMV offices in Fairfield County are currently open on Saturdays.  The Pickerington Title office 

is located at 485 Hill Road across from the Pickerington Post Office. 

 

Clerk Branden Meyer was quick to add that, “Through our constant quality improvement 

efforts, the Fairfield County Clerk’s office will continue to anticipate, meet and exceed the 

expectations of our customers.” 
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